
Town of Grover 
October 19, 2022 Minutes 
 
The meeting was called to order at 7:00pm by Chairperson Brad Wyss.  In attendance were:  
Chairperson Brad Wyss, Supervisor Alan Carlson, Supervisor Katie VanDeWalle, Clerk/Treasurer Lisa 
Witak, and Christina DuBois-GFL.  
 
Discussion with Christina DuBois from GFL about the changes in garbage pickup and cart disbursement.   
 -after 650 homes, an additional $16.50/month per home billed to the town 
 -No bags will be accepted after 11/30/22 
 -If a home has an extra bin, it will be billed to the town at $6.25/month per home per extra bin 
 -Typically deliver new bins on Thursday of that pickup week 
 -Broken bins etc will be replaced on the pickup Fridays normally 
 -Cost to replace a bin is $75 
 -Anyone wanting an additional bin will need to pay additionally on their taxes what the current 
yearly rate would be billed to the town, this is presently $75 annually per bin. 
 -Multi unit residences would be charged $200.00 for no more than 3 sets of bins.  If more bins 
are required, they would be required to pay the extra per bin charge.   
 Motion to approve by VanDeWalle, second by Carlson.  Carried 
 
Motion by Wyss, second by Carlson that if someone purchased garbage stickers in September or 
October and has proof of purchase they can get a refund of the purchase price.  Carried 
 
Motion by VanDeWalle, second by Wyss to have Carlson Asphalt put a patch over Lepinsky Lane and 
Schonfeld Lane where culverts were replaced.  Carried with Alan Carlson abstained. 
 
The board worked on the budget.   
 
Motion to adjourn at 10:20pm by VanDeWalle, second by Carlson. Carried 
 
Respectfully submitted,  
Lisa Witak, WCMC 
Clerk/Treasurer 
 
 
 


